
Hi as a resident I don't think 6 Clunie place max convenience store should have a 
licence for such thing as a parent and seeing how many small kids are attracted to 

his store n isn't for sweets etc it's for vapes is a disgrace I feel tht if thy were granted 
licences thy would have so many youngsters hanging around the place with alcohol 

as u see them now with ther vapes sorry but not a good idea  
 


